
     



 

 

 

 

Starting secondary school can be a daunting experience for our 
children.  We, as parents, are also faced with many new challenges 
as our children transition from primary to secondary school. 

The Parents’ Council works in partnership with the school’s 
management, staff and Board of Management to ensure that parents 
are informed and involved in various aspects of school life. 

We are very fortunate in Glanmire Community College to have an 
active and energetic Parents’ Council.  The Parents’ Council meets on 
a regular basis with a member of the School Management Team, in 
attendance.  Parents are updated on the Board of Management 
minutes as well as other school activities.  Parents are also given an 
opportunity to raise queries, concerns and suggestions.  School 
management responds, and acts, where required.  The Chairperson 
keeps parents updated on any feedback in relation to issues raised.   

The Parents’ Council also works with the school on a number of 
initiaties during the school year, such as the uniform bank sale 
where second-hand uniforms are sold at a nominal cost, assisting in 
the operation of the book rental scheme and also involvement in the 
annual TY School Musical. 

The Parents’ Council is an invaluable support to parents.  We invite 
you to join and be a part of your child’s secondary education.  New 
members and ideas are always welcome! 

Contact 021 482 2377 for more information. 
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